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5TH SEPTEMBER, 2022  

 

STAFF MEMO 
 

FROM: CHIEF PRINCIPAL 

 

TO: ALL TEACHERS – PRIMARY & HIGH SCHOOL                                                                                                                                              
 

RE: SCHOOL PROGRAMMES AND ACTIVITIES 
 

The above refers; 
 

All staff are required to attend to their duties as usual. The school programmes shall run 
as scheduled. 
 
In the event we have staff who feel they cannot render their services, kindly note that you 
free to leave the institution. In addition, those who reside in school are hereby instructed 
to vacate the premises by close of business today. 
 
You are all expected to comply.   

 
PACKLAY MUGAISI ATSENGA 

CHIEF PRINCIPAL, EDINBURGH SCHOOLS LTD 

       
 

cc   Chair, Board  

Director 
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